
 
 

AREA F PARKS ADVISORY MINUTES 
May 3, 2018 

 
Called to order at 18:56 hours.  David Lowther in the chair. 
 
Attendance:  Ian Morrison, David Lowther, Thor Repstock, Ray Wear, Rose 
                       Darling, David Darling, Graham Gidden 
 
MSC:  to accept the Previous Minutes. 
 
Business Arising:   
 
Mayo Lake improvements:  the contract went to the low bid of 24,550.  Work 
included removal of the old pier and extension of the concrete walkway to the 
new pier, split rail fencing, and work on the parking lot including a culvert. 
 
Title consolidation for Mesachie Park:  staff consider this a low priority due to 
cost, time involved and more pressing priorities. 
 
Director’s Report:   
 
There has been progress on development of a roadside pathway between the 
Robertson River and Honeymoon Bay. 
 
MSC:  to receive the report. 
 
Staff Report: 
 
Graham Gidden provided an update on the Central Park playground.  Input 
from the public meeting has been processed and incorporated into the plan.  
We are preparing the project for tender and anticipate work beginning in 
September 2018, to be completed before summer of 2019. 



 
MSC:  to receive the report. 
 
Unfinished Business: 
 
The Friday family tree replacement will be folded into the new playground. 
 
The Memory Lane commemorative sign is in production. 
 
New Business: 
 
MSC:  to request staff investigate the feasibility of fencing between Central 
            Park and new residential construction to prevent encroachment. 
 
MSC:  to paint the Lawn Bowling building and ER Seacare container to 
            match the Honeymoon Bay Hall. 
 
Problems have been reported in Mesachie Park with users parking on the 
basketball court and grass rather than in parking areas. 
 
MSC:  adjourned at 20:12 
 
 


